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K-K-K-KOREA! 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

All First Years, Captains, Cheon Il Guk, and Heavenly USA 
Missionaries 

 



 

 

As you read, members from all programs will be on their way to KOREA! They are 
attending various events, one most notably the entrance ceremony of the Cheon Won 

Gung Cheon Il Sanctum.  
 
This past week, everyone has prepared their hearts, minds, and bags for this 10-day 
long pilgrimage. First years, captains, and Cheon Il Guk missionaries have met up in 
Los Angeles to debrief, reflect, and share their experiences with each other. Heavenly 
USA missionaries had a week-long fundraising condition and met up in New York.  
 
By next week, everyone will have experienced and will have been witnesses to 
historical, providential events. Blogs will be shared of where the group has gone, as 
well as social media posts, and of course, photos taken, so be on the lookout for all of 
those next week.  

 

  

 

  

Thank you for reading! We'll see you again in next week's newsletter 
In the meantime...  
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